
Office of the Consumer Advocate 

PO Box 23135 

Terrace on the Square 

St. John's, NL Canada 

AlB 4J9 

August 26, 2022 

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 2140 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of

Corporate Services/ Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: Newfoundland Power's 2023 Capital Budget Application - Schedule 

Tel: 709-724-3800 

Fax: 709-754-3800 

We find ourselves still studying the Responses to Requests for Information which were filed 
by Newfoundland Power on August 22, 2022. We will not complete our review until, at the 
earliest, Tuesday, August 30, 2022. 

Therefore we are unable to follow any requirements of the schedule until we have completed 
this process. Upon completion of our review, we will be in a position to communicate any 
request for a technical conference with details and the like. 

We look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 

Yours truly, 

Dennis Browne, Q.C. 
Consumer Advocate 

Encl. 

/bb 

cc Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
Shirley Walsh (ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca) 
Michael Ladha (MichaelLadha@nlh.nl.ca) 
NLH Regulatory Q::lLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca) 

Ncwfonndland Power Inc. 
Dominic J.Foley(dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Lindsay Hollett (lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Liam O'Brien (lobrien@curtisdawe.com) 
NP Regulatory (regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com) 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Jacqui Glynn (jglynn@pub.nl.ca) 
PUB Official Email (ito@pub.nl.ca) 

,. 


